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FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

23rd April

Agenda item       15    Case Ref. 17/00186/207C2

Land at Doddlespool, Betley 
 

Since the publication of the main agenda report the applicant has submitted further 
information and the further views of the County Council as the Waste Planning 
Authority have been received. 

The County Council now raise no objections to the submitted monitoring programme 
and monitoring plan, subject to the retention and inspection of the importation 
‘dockets’. 

On the basis of the advice received, your officer has agreed the details giving 
Conditional Approval on the basis that land levels are not raised above a standard 
depth, and the retention and production of all delivery dockets when the Local 
Planning Authority request them along with an up to date monitoring plan.

The applicant has also been reminded to fully comply with all other conditions set out 
within the planning permission decision notice. 

Works to the track are likely to recommence in the near future.   


